
Greetings, 

Pictures have arrived and will be ready for pick, by 

a parent or guardian on April 27, 2022, from 10:00 

am - 1:00 pm. We are not distributing pictures to 

students. Please plan to come retrieve the pictures 

in the Vestibule at door #1, by the main office. We 

will be having parents and guardians sign out the 

pictures, so please come with your patience, and a 

Mask.  


